

BC's Largest Youth Baseball Organization Since 1965 Rally Cap - 9U - 11U - 13U - 15U - 18U - Junior Mens Girls Baseball - Challenger Baseball www.bcminorbaseball.org

Dear President,
Please see the recent announcement from our PSO Baseball BC.
"Good afternoon everyone,
I am writing today to advise the board, after discussion with the baseball BC executive, we have altered our current suspension of in person baseball activities effective immediately to reflect the following;
Baseball BC has amended its current suspension of in person baseball activities.
It is recognized that many organizations need to work on "off-field" matters related to baseball operations (ie. Meetings, maintenance, etc.) in preparation for the possible return of amateur baseball. Effective immediately, in person activities related to start-up, maintenance, or shutdown of operations is permitted provided all current Federal, Provincial, and local requirements are met, including those relating to physical distancing, cleaning, and personal hygiene and wellness.
Important to note that this adjustment relates only to administrative and maintenance operations and does not permit the return of ANY in person playing activities at this time.
Please let me know if you have any question on this action.
Regards
David Laing
Executive Director
Executive Director  Baseball BC"
Baseball BC"

**BCMBA Board of Directors**